
File No. 16-0738-S3

PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT (PLUM) COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the 
feasibility of expediting water and power service for small businesses.

Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (O'Farrell - Fuentes):

INSTRUCT Department of Water and Power to report on the feasibility of dedicating staff to work 
with the Department of Building and Safety and the Department of City Planning to expedite water 
and power service for small businesses upon receiving appropriate clearances to commence 
operations.

Fiscal impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst 
has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

(Energy and Environment Committee waived consideration of the above matter.)

At a regular meeting held on February 28, 2017, the PLUM Committee considered a Motion 
relative to the feasibility of expediting water and power service for small businesses. After an 
opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended on consent to approve the motion. 
This matter is now submitted to the Council for consideration.
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